RUNNING FOXES PETROLEUM INC.

9 May 2017

Kansas Conservation Commission - KCC WICHITA
Conservation Division i

266 North Main Street MAY 1 0 2017
Suite 220 RECEIVED

Wichita, Kansas 67202-1513

To Whom It May Concern,
17-CON'S -D2-CM 0.

With regards to the Notice Of Denial of License Renewal Application for License #33397 dated
5 May 2017, Running Foxes Petroleum is requesting a hearing with the Commission.

Thank you.

-

Sincerely,

W5 17

Steven Tedesco
President/CEO
Running Foxes Petroleum

4B Inverness Court East , St. #120, Englewood, CO 80112 (720)889-0510 Office




